
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
In order to support families and encourage greater attendance at our extra-curricular clubs, 
we will again be offering a free late bus service, commencing every Wednesday with effect 
from 5th October.   
  
There will be two buses running, following the routes outlined below:   
  
Route 1: Westcott, Ashendon, Upper Winchendon, Quainton (The Green), Pitchcott, Oving 
(Bowling Alley), North Marston (Pilgrim PH), Whitchurch (on request), Hardwick (on request)  
  
Route 2: Kingswood, Grendon Underwood (all stops if required), Springhill (prison), Edgcott, 
Calvert (Green), Charndon (on request), Marsh Gibbon The Plough (on request), Ludgershall 
Village Hall (on request)  
  
The buses will return to their depots in Aylesbury and so the bus company (Motts) have also 
indicated that they would be happy to drop students to a central point in Aylesbury, if 
required.  Both buses will leave school at 4.35pm, with the longest journey time taking 
approximately 45 minutes.   
  
Activities on offer:   
  

Extra-curricular activity  Year group  Run by   

Warhammer  All   Library  

Green Power  8, 9, 12  D&T  

Cooks Club  7,8  Food  

Chamber Orchestra  All  Music  

Junior Choir  7,8  Music  

Gardening/Eco group  All  Miss Bridges  

Art Zone  All  Art  

BioARt   7  Science  

Beacon Group (Dates TBC)  Invite only  Miss Hoe  

Various sports/fixtures  All  PE  

DofE sessions (Dates on schedule)  9  Miss Caswell  

  
Students planning to use the late bus service will be asked to sign up, every Wednesday 
morning, as they arrive at school.  The sign-up sheet will be located outside Mr Sturla’s 
office, next to the library.   
 
If uptake is too low, then we will not be able to continue the service due to the cost incurred 
by the school.  Please note, however, that if uptake is too high, we will prioritise places on 
the buses for students in receipt of the pupil premium.   
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
Mr Sturla  
Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral/DSL)  
 


